
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents 
 
I hope this email finds you safe and well and that you have all enjoyed the summer 
break. 
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming everyone back to school next 
week and this email is to let you know in more detail about our plans. We have 
created a health and safety booklet which is attached to this email which explains 
everything in detail. I also attach a copy of a document called Lunch Break which 
sets out what happens at break time and at lunch times. It is important that all 
students and parents read these documents carefully before attending school next 
week. 
 

The key points are: 
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